
 

HAVE YOUR SAY ON THE 
DRAFT AQUATIC STRATEGY 
Residents have until 5pm Sunday, 31 July 
to have their say on the Draft 
Gannawarra Aquatic Strategy. 
You can have your say by: 
• Completing a survey available at 

www.gsc.vic.gov.au/aquatic 
• Emailing council@gsc.vic.gov.au 
• Sending your feedback to  

Gannawarra Shire Council 
PO Box 287 
Kerang VIC 3579 

• Completing a Have Your Say form at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/aquatic 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HAVE FUN WITH THE LISTIES 
Renowned children’s performers, The 
Listies are bringing their latest show, 
Rolling on the Floor Laughing to the 
Gannawarra. 
Occurring at the Cohuna Memorial Hall on 
Friday, 29 July from 6pm, this family-
friendly show focuses on the most 
terrifyingly tortuous family situation of all: 
Bed time! 
For tickets and more information, visit 
www.trybooking.com/CAETX  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2022 AUSTRALIAN OF THE YEAR 
EXHIBITION CLOSES MONDAY 
The 2022 Australian of the Year 
Exhibition, occurring at Kerang’s Sir John 
Gorton Library, closes at 5pm Monday. 
The National Museum of Australia-
curated and National Australia Day 
Council-supported exhibition showcases 
the state and territory recipients of the 
2022 Australian of the Year Awards, 
including national winner, Dylan Alcott 
OAM. 
The 2022 Australian of the Year exhibition 
is available to view 10am-5pm on 
weekdays and 10am-12 noon Saturdays. 
Admission is free. 
 
 
 
 
 

     
    

        
       

      
       

 
 

 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
Council welcomes the  
Australian Energy Market 
Operator’s call for the 
development of  
KerangLink – also  
known as VNI-West –  
to proceed “as  
urgently as possible”. 
This project, which will enable 
further large-scale renewable energy 
projects to be constructed within the 
municipality and across north-
western Victoria, will set up the 
region as the nation’s largest 
renewable energy zone and will 
secure the Gannawarra’s economic 
sustainability. 
Kind regards, 
Mayor Charlie Gillingham 
 

IMMUNISATION SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, 20 JULY 
COHUNA (10.30am – 12 noon) 
KERANG (4pm – 5.30pm) 
NOTE:  
Bookings for Council immunisation 
sessions are essential, which can be 
made by phoning (03) 5450 9333.  
Only one parent/guardian should 
attend with the child to be 
vaccinated. Anyone showing COVID-
19 symptoms, or those who are in 
isolation, should not attend.  
For more details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/ 
immunisation  
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
The next Meeting of Council will 
be held on Wednesday, 20 July 2022 
at the Kerang Senior Citizens Centre, 
starting at 10am. Interested 
members of the public are welcome 
to attend. 
A recording will be available at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/meetings no 
later than 24 hours after this 
meeting. 
Residents can submit questions to 
Council for consideration during 
Question Time by completing a form 
at www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime 
by 5pm the day before each meeting. 
 
EMPLOYMENT VACANCIES 
• Early Childhood Educator - Casual 
For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 
 
SIGN UP FOR COUNCIL NEWS 
Would you like the latest news from 
Council delivered to your inbox? 
If so, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/news  
and click on the “Sign up for the 
latest news by email” link. 
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